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The	Rite	of	Christian	Initiation	of	Adults	
	

• What	is	it	to	be	Catholic?		
• Is	becoming	Catholic	something	you	are	thinking	about?			
• Are	you	Catholic	but	never	completed	the	Sacraments	of	Initiation	(Conϐirmation	and/or	Eucharist)?		Join	us	on	Wednesdays	at	7:00pm	in	the	St.	Luke	Room.		
No	RSVP	is	necessary	—	just	come!	We	would	love	to	assist	you	on	your	journey	home	to	the	Catholic	Faith.	For	more	information	call	Ken	Crawford	at	772-4763.	

Faith Formation 
 

Students in Faith Formation will learn about all types 
of vocations in the Catholic Church during 

  

Vocations Awareness Week, 
November  5-10   

 

We encourage all families to discuss vocations 
throughout the year!   

Where is the Lord calling you?? 
 

Holli Devereux,  
Coordinator of K-5th Grade Ministry  
hollid@stclareroseville.org �” 772-4717 ext. 113 

	
Ignite	Youth	Ministry	events	are	open	to	all	youth	in		9th-12th	grades.	Sunday	night	youth	group	is	only	part	of	the	events	offered	throughout	the	year	for	high	school	students.			
Ember	Youth	Ministry	events	are	open	to	all	youth	in	6th-8th	grades.	Monday	night	youth	group	is	only	part	of	the	events	offered	throughout	the	year	for	middle	school		students.			
														www.instagram.com/ignite.hs		
	

																		www.facebook.com/groups/ignite.hs			Tim	Rumery,	Coordinator	of	6th-12th	Grade	Ministry		916-772-4717	ext.	118	ofϐice	•	530-409-4555	cell		
Timr@stclareroseville.org		

IGNITE:	High	School	Ministry	Sundays:	6:00	-	8:30pm	
In	LaSalle	&	St.	Francis	rooms			
November				5:	Lord,	open	the	doors!	
12:	No	Ignite	-	Veteran’s	Day		
19:	When	did	we	see	you…?	
26:	No	Ignite	-	Thanksgiving		
December	
			3:	Isaiah	Who?	
10:	Pray	Without	Ceasing	
17:	Christmas	Family	Potluck	
24:	No	Ignite	-	Christmas	
31:	No	Ignite	-	New	Year	

EMBER:	Middle	School	Ministry	2nd	&	4th	Mondays:	6:30-8pm	
In	St.	Matthew	&	St.	Mark	rooms	
	

November	
13:	Clue	IRL	
27:	Disney	Night		
December	
11:	Are	We	Missing	the	Point?	
17:	Christmas	Family	Potluck	
25:	No	Ember	-	Christmas	

Catholic	Marriage	Ceremony		Are	you	Catholic	and	married	in	a	civil	or	non-Catholic	ceremony?	Would	you	like	to	be	married	in	the	Catholic	Church?	St.	Clare	is	facilitating	ceremonies	in	our	Church	to	convalidate	non-Catholic	marriages.		The	Catholic	Sacrament	of	Matrimony	is	necessary	for	a		Catholic	to	receive	the	Eucharist	and	other	sacraments.	You	are	eligible	for	a	convalidation	ceremony	if	you	are	married	now	and	have	no	previous	marriages.	Some	paperwork	and	a	small	amount	of	preparation	are	required.		We	would	also	like	to	help	couples	who	have	previous	marriages	to	obtain	an	annulment	and	be	married	in	the	Catholic	Church.		Please	call	Deacon	Carl	Kube	at	772-4717 or	email	him	at	
carlk@stclareroseville.org to	see	how	we	can	help	you.	

SACRAMENTS	AND	CATECHESIS			
	

	

Youth	1st	grade	and	older	with	developmental	disabilities	are	invited	to	attend	this	inclusive	and	spirit-ϐilled	faith		formation	program	on	the	ϐirst	Sunday	of	every	month	from	
3:30	to	4:30pm	in	St.	Luke	room	(Evangelist	Center).		Students	will	work	with	their	parents	and	catechists,	focusing	on	preparation	to	receive	their	sacraments,	sharing		fellowship	and	working	on	the	skills	necessary	to	attend	Mass	and	participate	in	parish	life.	There	is	no	cost.		

All	are	welcome!		For	more	information,	or	to	register,	contact	Holli	Devereux	at	772-4717,	ext.	113.	

St. Clare  

Adapted Faith Formation 
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Respect	Life	Ministry	
	All	are	welcome	to	join	in	the	exciting	things	happening	at	St.	Clare	to	support	the	dignity	of	LIFE!			Our	meetings	are	held	on	the	third	Monday	of	every	month	at	
6:30pm in	St.	Matthew	room.	Our	next	meeting	is	Monday,	Nov.	
20.	For	more	information,	contact	Wayne	Jensen	at	871-6020 or	Ronan	McNamara	at	473-3511	or	visit	our	ministry	page	at	www.stclareroseville.com/respect-life-ministry.	

Precious	Blood	Apostolate	
	The	next	Precious	Blood	Apostolate	prayer	meeting	is	Saturday,	Nov.	18	in	the	St.	Francis	Room	(Morris	Center).	You	are	invited	to	join	in	our	prayer	reϐlections	on	Jesus’	Passion	and	for	our	own	families	and	personal	intention.	The	meeting	will	begin	about	9:15am	(after	8:30am	Mass)	in	the	St.	Francis	room	and	lasts	about	one	hour.	Also,	join	us	each	Friday	in	the	church	for	adoration	and	prayers	at	2:30pm.	Call	Natercia	Varley	at	772-5558	for	information.		

Catholic	Moms	Rosary			
 All	are	invited	to	our	Weekly	Rosary		
Wednesdays	at	9:15am	in	St.	Clare	room.	Contact	Lisa	at	297-7887 or	Margaret	at		
788-1026 for	more	information.		Stay	after	the	Rosary	and	join	in	our	Knitting	

Group.	Beginners	and	experts	are	all	welcome.			We	have	supplies	to	get	you	started!	

Encuentro	con	Cristo	
(Encounter	with	Christ	Prayer	Group)	
	

Martes,	7:00-8:00pm	en	Salón	San	Mateo.		Reϐlexión	en	grupo	del	Evangelio	del	domingo,	oración	y	discusión.	Más	información,		comunıq́uese	con	Ana	Moreira,		
moreiraanam@gmail.com o 850-5840.	

Forever	Young	Luncheon	
Tuesday,	November	14		
at	12:00	noon		It’s	almost	“Turkey	Time!”	We	will	be		serving	hot	roast	turkey	sandwiches	with	all	the	ϐixings	at	this	month’s	luncheon.	Dr.	Gene	Tiongson	will	join	us	to	speak	on	the	topic	of	Advance	Directives.		Check-in	is	at	11:45am	in	Morris	Center.	To	make	your		reservation,	contact	Lorraine	Schell	at	771-4596	or	Erlinda	Rael	at	773-5841.	

MINISTRY	

The	Knights’	Corner	
	

Congratulations	Fr.	George!	We	are	excited	to	welcome	you	to	St.	Clare	and	have	you	installed	as	our	Pastor.	As	Knights,	be	assured	we	will	continue	to	serve	your	efforts	in	building	the	Domestic	Church.			
Intellectual	Disabilities	Drive	-	THANK	YOU!	Your	generosity	continues	to	amaze!	For	all	the	parishioners	that	gave	as	well,	as	the	community,	we	thank	you	for	your	donations	to	Camp	ReCreation.	If	you	missed	out	on	helping	this	worthy	cause,	we	will	continue	our	efforts	at	our	Deluxe	Pancake	Breakfast	on	November	19.			
Come	Join	Us	Are	you	18	or	over	and	interested	in	building	the	Domestic	Church?	Our	Knights	of	Columbus	Council	supports	our		parish	and	our	priests	in	every	way	possible.	Please	contact	our	Grand	Knight,	Ron	Booker,	at	837-3663	or	Ron	Benning	at	730-3846.	They	can	answer	any	questions	you	may	have.		
Save	the	Date:		
New	Year’s	Eve,	December	31!	Details	in	our	next	bulletin	

First	Aid,	CPR		and	AED	Class			Our	next	class	is	scheduled	for	Friday,	December	1	from	1:00	to	5:00pm	in	Morris	Center,	East	.	To	sign	up,	please	email	Gene	Tiongson	at	tiongson@surewest.net	(preferable)	or	call	him	at	773-2442.	Our	instructor	is	Linda	Gordon,	who	has	many	years	of	experience	in	teaching	this	American	Heart	Association	approved	class.	

Social	Concerns	News		November	is	here!	That	means	Social	Concerns	will	be	col-lecting	food	for	the	Thanksgiving	Dinners	we	will	be	giving	to	
over	100	families	in	need	in	our	area.	We	are	collecting:		
• boxes	of	instant	potatoes		
• turkey	gravy		
• stufϐing	mix			
• cake	or	cookie	mix				Please	bring	your	donations	of	these	items	to	the	Treasure	Chest	in	the	narthex.	Thank	you!	–———————————————————		 Our	Winter	Coat	Drive	is	going	well	and	will		continue	through	February.	We	have	been		getting	a	lot	of	women’s	coats,	but	are	still	in	need	of	men’s	and	kids	coats	and	adult	socks.	Thank	you	for	your	continued	generosity!	–———————————————————		Join	us	for	our	next	meeting	on	Thursday,	Nov.	9	at	6:30pm	in	the	LaSalle	and	Saint	Francis	rooms.		For	more	information	about	Social	Concerns		Ministry	at	St.	Clare,	please	call	Bill	Durborough	at		865-4254	or	Martin	White	at	799-2693.	



New	or	gently	used	winter	coats,	jackets,	sweatshirts		
and	socks	in	adult	and	kids’	sizes	are	needed	in	our		
community.	Donations	may	be	placed	in	the	designated	

bins	or	the	Treasure	Chest	in	the	narthex.			
Please	mark	monetary	donations	with	"Coat	Drive"	in	your		

check	memo	line	or	use	the	salmon	Social	Concerns		
Envelopes,	which	can	be	found	in	the	Treasure	Chest	.	

	

SOCKS	are	especially	needed!	
	Thank	you	for	your	generosity!	

Throughout	the	Rest	of	the	Year	

It’s	the	Great	Pumpkin,	ICF!	This	group	enjoyed	a	great	day	at	Apple	Hill	with	our	Italian	Catholic	Federation	on	October	27.	Thank	you	to	everyone	who	participated	in	and	supported	this	event.		Special	thanks	to	our	helpers	Nika	Beine	and	Natalie	Malone.		A	total	of	$805	was	raised	to	directly	beneϐit		the	Santa	Rosa	Diocese	Fire	Victims	Relief	Fund.	

Military	Prayer	Corner	
	Briana	Alderson,	Thomas	Boyle,	Keith	Broacher,	Megan	Caldwell,	Anthony	Cargill,	Amanda	Clare,	Richard	Clare,	Krista	County,	Roderic	County	Jr.,		Michael	De	Vega,	Matthew	Dubois,		Alvin	Feliciano,	Rowena	Feliciano,		Daniel	Garcia,	Jesse	Garcia,	Johnny	Garcia,	Kevin	Gibbons,	Marvin	Green,	Mark	Grgurich,	Sr.,	Dalton	Green,	Dustin	Hall,	Kyle	Harkin,	Michael	Heath,	Bradley	Hermosillo,	Rodney	Ho,		Austin	Hudgins,	Sage	Jackson,	Ben	Johnson,	Cody	Michael	Lamont,	Frank	Landano,	Mark	Launey,	Kevin	Linton,	Robert	Lovesee,	Brian	Maketa,	Dassah	Maketa,	Matt	McAuliffe,	Kris	McClendon,	Aydan	McReynolds,	Gregory	Miles,	J.	Milo,		Jayson	Milo,	Michael	Monk	Jr.,	Michelle	Noche,	Deven	Pabey,	Shawn	Painter,	Christopher	Pathe,	Jack	Dylan	Pence,	Grant	Regidor,	Maj.	Eric	Schack,	John	Shuliger,	Dom	Siu,	Bob		Stockton,	Nathan	Tracy,	William	Vallejo,	Jr.,	Christopher	Viernes,	Jay	Vizcarra,	Tim	Wochnick	and	Mike	Wysuph.		

	

“Heavenly	Father,	keep	those	who	give	all	for	our	country	
in	the	palm	of	your	hand,	and	comfort	the	families		
waiting	at	home	for	their	safe	return.	Amen.”			If	your	loved	one	named	above	is	no	longer	on	active	duty	or	their	name	needs	to	be	added	to	our	prayer	list,	please		contact	Kelly	Risse	at	kellyr@stclareroseville.org or		772-4717.	We	also	accept	photos	to	place	in	our	active		service	display	in	the	narthex	of	the	church.	

November	is	here!	That	means	Social	Concerns	is		collecting	food	for	the	Thanksgiving	Dinners.		We	will	serve	over	100	families	in	need	in	our	area.		Can	you	help?	We	are	collecting:		
•boxes	of	instant	potatoes		
•turkey	gravy		
•stufϐing	mix			
•cake	or	cookie	mix				Please	bring	your	donations	of	these	items	to	the	Treasure	Chest	in	the	narthex.	Thank	you!	


